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January 5, 2023 

John Arntz, Director of Elections     
Department of Elections 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 48 
San Francisco, CA  94102 

Dear Mr. Arntz: 

Please find attached the following Resolution declaring the results of the November 8, 2022, 
Consolidated General Election, as follows: 

File No. 221252  Resolution No. 544-22 

Declaration of Election Results - November 8, 2022 - Consolidated General 
Election 

Resolution declaring the results of the November 8, 2022, Consolidated General Election. 

The Board of Supervisors acted on the above listed Resolution on December 13, 2022, and 
Mayor London N. Breed approved it on December 22, 2022, as referenced on the attached 
“Tails.” 

The electronic version of this Resolution was e-mailed to your office at publications@sfgov.org 
on January 5, 2023. 

Sincerely, 

Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board 

(Attachments) 
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